

Susana Martinez, Governor Brent Earnest, Secretary Sean Pearson, Deputy Secretary

General Information Memorandum

ISD-GI #16-53

TO:

ISD Employees

FROM:

Sean Pearson, Deputy Secretary

DATE:

August 29, 2016

RE:

New CASA Staff Manager

This memorandum is to announce that Janee Casaus, Staff Manager will be acting as Interim Manager for the CASA unit.

Effective immediately, please began sending all CASA concerns and requests directly to Janee at (505) 383-2008 or via email at Janee.Casaus@state.nm.us.

If you have questions regarding this GI, please contact Beverly Maez at (505) 383-2045 or via email at Beverly.maez@state.nm.us.

Phone: (505) 827-7250 Fax: (505) 827-7203